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Falcon Club Meeting Minutes from Aug. 2, 2023

Attendees: DeAndre James, Louie Walters, Todd Hoffman, 
CheriBrownfield, Nancy Franich, Linda Benko, and principal Sara to say 
“hi”. 

DeAndre started the meeting at 7:08 p.m. 

Minutes from May 10, 2023: Todd Hoffman made a motion to approve 
the May minutes. The motion was seconded by DeAndre James. The 
minutes were approved by all.  

Falcon Club Business: Todd also motioned to approve our new treasurer, 
Cheri Brownfield. Nancy Franich seconded this motion. All approved. 
Thank you Cheri for volunteering. 

There will be a letter sent to Santa Cruz County Bank to remove Shara 
Sheard, Denise Heitzman and Chrissie Reynolds as signers on the bank 
account. DeAndre James and Cheri Brownfield will be added as signers on 
the account. 

Athletic Director’s Report: We will have a new sport this year: Girl’s flag 
football. Student and athlete numbers are up this year. Things are going 
well with pre-fall sport organization and practices. 

President’s Report: Falcon Club has new positions open for Merchandise 
and Membership. Scotts Valley Community Advocates is willing to help 
Falcon Club’s cause. DeAndre will attend their meeting. The parcel tax 
measure is on the ballot for Nov. 7. This measure needs to pass in order to 
get the bond measure on the ballot for the next election. Supporters of  the 
extension of  the current parcel tax are organizing and we are encouraging 
interested people to get involved. 



Fundraisers: Dinner and a Movie can be scheduled for September 23. 
Nancy has prepared a flyer for this event and is working on the details. It 
will be very important to get the word out for this event and make it a 
success. DeAndre will bbq again this year. 

Drive 4 Schools is in process. Lorraine will be out of  town for some time 
in September, but does not see a problem in getting this fundraiser taken 
care of.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 pm 

Next Meeting: Sept. 13, 2023 


